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Gabriel and Musab in Orange for their 
fabulous Maths

Myla, Gabriella, Fatimah and Nana in 
Yellow for their instruction writing
Shanaya and Anav in Red for their 

amazing writing.

Year 2 This week we have been learning about telling the time. We 

know that the minute hand is longer and goes up in intervals of five, 

but the hour hand is shorter and goes up in ones. We practiced 

telling the time at o'clock, half past, quarter past and quarter to, with 

some of us even challenging ourselves with telling the time to the 

nearest five minutes! In computing, we have been programming 

using Scratch Jr. The children recreated the story of ‘The Gruffalo’ 

by setting a background, adding text and a 'sprite'. We even got our 

'sprites' to move and talk throughout scenes.

Reception This week has been a real celebration of our learning from 

this term. We've had so much fun exploring the similarities and 

differences between the different minibeasts we've learnt about. We 

even got creative and made our very own minibeasts, thinking about 

what features they could have like wings, shells, spots, or patterns. In 

Maths, we continued to explore numberthe 10 and beyond, noticing 

how the pattern in our number system reveals that there's 10 and 1 

more for 11, 10 and 2 more for 12, and so on. It's been a brilliant week 

of discovery and creativity!

As we reach the end of another 

half term, we are amazed by 

the children's attitudes to 

learning and how curious they 

are about the world. The 

children are growing more 

confident and are so proud of 

their achievements. Next half 

term brings lots of exciting 

events: swimming, sports week, 

reception playground 

refurbishment and hopefully 

lots more sunshine. I wish you 

all an enjoyable week and look 

forward to seeing you all on 

Monday 3
rd

June at 8:45am.

Year 1 We had an amazing term exploring printing in Art. 

We created a copy of an image using different 

techniques such observational drawing, rubbing and 

printing. We made a plate using printing foam to create 

multiples. In PSHE we thought about things we are good 

at and how praises help people to feel better about 

themselves. We are all incredible because we are being 

the best we can be! What makes you incredible?



Attendance

Congratulations to GREEN class. 

Keep up the amazing work!  

Filip

Theo

Tommy

Taylor

Noah

Lois

Breakfast Club
Star of the Week

Shanaya

Happy Birthday

Muhammed
Olive
Jack

Georgia
Myla
Kyla

Orange 91.9% Red 92.9%

Purple 96.2% Blue 94.6%

Green 96.7% Yellow 92.2%

Thank you to everyone 
who came to our Bingo 

night. We raised £372.98!

Monday 3rd – School starts for all children
Thursday 13th – New Reception intake parent meeting 2pm & 6pm

Monday 17th – Friday 21st – Sports Week
Friday 21st – Sports day 9am – 12midday

Tuesday 25th – Year 1 school trip – London Zoo
Thursday 27th – Reception school trip – Mead Open Farm

Tuesday 2nd – New Reception intake stay and play 3:30-4:15pm
Wednesday 3rd – WOW Wednesday Science 2:45-3:15pm

Thursday 4th – Year 2 school trip – Gulliver’s Land
Thursday 4th – New Reception intake stay and play 3:30-4:15pm

Friday 5th – New Reception Intake Food taster sessions 10am & 2pm
Monday 8th – Visit your new classroom (current Reception & Year 1 children & parents) 3:15-3:30pm

Tuesday 9th – Year 2 End Of Year show – 2:30pm
Wednesday 10th – Year 2 End Of Year show – 2:30pm

Thursday 11th – Transition Day
Thursday 11th – Piano show 2pm

Friday 12th – School reports go home
Wednesday 17th – School Disco (details to follow)
Friday 19th – Summer term ends 1:15pm finish

Monday 22nd – Inset Day – SCHOOL CLOSED
Tuesday 23rd – Inset Day – SCHOOL CLOSED
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